
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Kia  o ra , 

Today we are bringing you a News Bulletin that notifies you about an upcoming 
Critical Contingency exercise and training dates.   

 
Crit ica l Cont ing e ncy O p e ra to r (CCO) t ra in ing  a nd  e xe rc ise  d a te s  

This year’s annual CCO exercise will be on Wednesday 10 May 2023.   

An overview training will be held at 10am on Wednesday 19 April 2023, virtually 
via Teams. 

The training will provide a general overview of the regulations designed as an introduction for 
new industry participants, refresher for previous participants if they wish, and/or for interested 
parties who require only a general awareness of the regulations. It is expected to last about 
an hour. 

If you would like to attend please register by emailing CCO@cco.org.nz with the name and 
email address of each attendee.  

Some parties have received additional communications from the CCO about additional 
training opportunities particular to their organisation. This general overview training is in 
addition to this. 

The Participants’ Brief for the exercise, which provides further details and instructions on how 
to participate, is available on the CCO website.  
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	Kia ora,

